
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

T 1800 997 057 (free call) 

E enquiries@northconnex.com.au 

PO Box 343 Pennant Hills NSW 1715 

northconnex.com.au 

5 October 2019 

Ref: NCX11 

Dear Resident 

Gantry installation Pennant Hills Road, Beecroft / 

West Pennant Hills 

We will start work to install a gantry on Pennant Hills Road as 
part of compliance regulations that will see trucks required to 
use the NorthConnex tunnel, unless they have a genuine 
destination accessed via Pennant Hills Road.   

NorthConnex will return local streets to local communities and 
remove up to 5,000 trucks per day off Pennant Hills Road. The 
project will also help to reduce traffic noise on Pennant Hills 
Road for nearby residents. 

Work will start on Monday 14 October, and will continue for about ten months, weather permitting.  

The gantry will monitor trucks on Pennant Hills Road, and be located near the intersections of Hannah 
Street and Oratava Avenue. The work will involve utility relocation, relocation of a variable message sign, 
and installation of the gantry and signs. We have included a map of the work area over the page. 

What will our work involve? 

Work to install the gantry involves: 

1. Setting up the site and removing some vegetation  
2. Relocating underground utility services, trenching, drilling and installing services  
3. Removing the existing Hannah Street electronic message sign, footpath and median on Oratava 

Avenue  
4. Installing the footings for the gantry and electronic message sign, this includes excavation work and 

piling  
5. Installing the gantry and electronic message sign  
6. Connecting the gantry and electronic message sign to the Intelligent Transport System and restoring 

the site.  

Most of our work will occur at Pennant Hills Road. Some work to relocate underground utilities and install 
the gantry footing will also be carried out on Hannah Street, Oratava Avenue, Aiken Road and Karloon 
Road.  

Traffic management 

Traffic management, lane closures and signage will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, residents 

and workers. Please allow extra travel time and visit livetraffic.com, download Live Traffic App or call the 

Transport Management Centre 132 701 for the latest information.  

 

Work hours 

Day – 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, 

8am to 1pm Saturdays  

Night – 8pm to 5am Sunday to Friday 

 

More information 

Call 1800 997 057 (24 hours), email 

ncxcommunitymanager@transurban.com  



How will the work affect you? 

You will experience some noise and we will make every effort to minimise impacts by: 

˃ consulting with directly affected residents 

˃ using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery  

˃ turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use 

˃ using noise blankets where possible 

˃ working no more than two nights in a row and no more than three nights in any week 

˃ directing noise generating equipment away from residential properties where possible. 

Plant and equipment 

The project team will use heavy and light vehicles, generators, excavators, jackhammers, grinders, concrete 

trucks, cranes, mulchers, street sweepers, water carts, vacuum trucks, and removal plant, power and hand 

tools. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

Yours sincerely 

NorthConnex Project Team 

 


